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Hydrographic Survey in Marsamxett Harbour 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a 
Hydrographic survey will be carried out in Marsamxett Harbour by the survey motor boat 
(SMB) Sapphire.  
 
The survey will start with immediate effect and will be concluded by Friday 29th June 
2018. 
 
The survey motor boat will be restricted in her ability to manoeuvre.  
 
During the duration of the survey No Diving will be allowed in all Marsamxett Harbour. 
 
Mariners are instructed to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with caution when in the 
vicinity of the above mentioned survey motor boat and give her a wide berth. They are 
to obey any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 
12 during the time of survey. 
 
 
Charts Affected: BA 177, 2538 


